
MEETING FOR NEW MEMBERS, ‘GETTING TO KNOW YOUR U3A’ 

Saturday 24 February 2024 

 

 

On 24 February we held a meeting at 

Wickersley Community Centre for new 

members joining Ru3a in the last 18 

months.  The meeting was led by our 

Chair Lesley White, who informed 

members about the origins of the u3a 

movement and then the start of our u3a 

with developments up to the present time.   

After an interval for refreshments and chat 

with Trustees and other members, the 

meeting continued with a demonstration 

of our website by Rosalind Duckmanton, 

the Website Manager.    
 


